Town Of Barrington
Department of Public Works
P.O. Box 660
Barrington, NH 03825
(603) 664-0166
barringtondpw(@gmail.com

Memo

To: The Planning Board

From: Peter Cook

Date: December 7, 2015

Re: Mr. Falzone Tolend Subdivision

I see on the plans that Mr. Falzone is proposing all driveways and no roads for this project. This
section of Tolend Road is a flat section of road with good sight distance for the proposed
driveways. I would support this plan with the ten driveways, no road means a savings to the
Town since we will not have to maintain an additional road in the future.

Respectfully,

Peter Cook
Road Agent
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